
Do something today that your future self will thank you for! – Plant > Recycle > Pick It Up! 

Sherri E. Reid, GFWC-MFWC President  542 Leeville Road  Petal, Mississippi 39465 
C/T: (601)270-4464  E: reidshe@comcast.net   www.gfwc-mfwc.org 

June 13, 2021 

Dear GFWC-MFWC Club Members, Club Presidents, District Officers and Executive Board 
Members: 

It is an honor to issue the Call to the 2021 Summer Executive Board Meeting and Summer 
Institute to be held on July 17, 2021 at the Mississippi Library Commission in Jackson, MS.  
All GFWC-MFWC Clubwomen are invited and welcome to attend the Executive Board Meeting, 
9:00-10:30 a.m. with only the Executive Board Members voting. Summer Institute will begin 
immediately following the Executive Board Meeting. The postmark deadline for registration is 
July 5th or paid electronically by July 5th.    

Our Summer Institute is one of the “empowering opportunities” afforded to our GFWC-MFWC 
members, who by attending will be empowered with information and given the opportunity to 
participate in: 

▪ GFWC Community Service Programs, Partnerships, and Advancement Plans updates and
ideas

▪ The GFWC-MFWC President’s Special Project and our State Emphasis Areas and
Scholarships

▪ Several activities for members relating to Plant >Recycle > Pick It Up.

Summer Institute is a day for District Officers and Club Presidents, as well as Club Members, to 
see what projects your club would like to undertake in the 2021-2022 club year. The entire day 
is packed full of information, fun and fellowship. Please encourage your members to attend, as 
this is a great day to plant new ideas, recycle old ideas and to pick up where we left off before 
COVID-19.   

Following this cover is the enclosed registration materials for our Summer Institute. The cost for 
the entire day is $25.00, which includes: 

▪ Registration fee
▪ Light breakfast and beverages
▪ Lunch
▪ Donation to the Mississippi Library Commission (GFWC-MFWC helped found the MLC,

MFWC holds one of the five seats on the MLC Board and they are allowing us to use their
facility free of charge for the day.)

Please come prepared for a full day to ensure your officers and club members are empowered to 
better serve your community. I look forward to seeing you face to face on July 17th as we learn 
more about our Federation in a post COVID-19 world.  

In federation love, 

Sherri


